[image: image1.jpg]Uerlowoclly Falls Gaedere Clul Frec

Affiliated with The Garden Clubs of Australia Inc





[image: image3.jpg]


                                                                     


Barry Jarrott is an innovative and individual garden designer with a very hands-on approach to garden making. Barry started his gardening career studying horticulture whilst working under prominent Melbourne designer and horticulturist, Jenny Walker. Upon arrival in Sydney in 1993, Barry started Arcadian Aspects, which has designed and created gardens throughout Sydney, regional New South Wales and the United Kingdom. In 2002 Barry relocated to Leura where he continues to design and build urban gardens, but also indulges his true love for cool climate gardening. Since living in Leura, Barry has established the Leura Garden Force, a group of Leura residents who are enthusiastic volunteers and routinely maintain the streetscapes of Leura. Over the past four years, Arcadian Aspects has been responsible for the regular garden maintenance of The Leura Mall retail precinct: “Every day I feel so fortunate to live where I do. If I can make a contribution, however small, to the beauty of my surroundings I believe my life and that of others close to me is made that much richer.”

	Saturday

27 Sept

	A guided garden ramble tour at Lynn’s Rare Plants, Leura. You need to book and pay $5 to secure a place. Address to be advised.
	$5 cost


	Drive yourself. Must arrive at 11am sharp.


	Thursday

9 Oct
	Garden ramble at Leura after the General Meeting. Address to be advised on the day.
	Free
	After meeting

	Saturday 

25 Oct
	Bathurst Spring Spectacular. We will explore beautiful spring gardens in and around Bathurst. We will enjoy lunch at Miss Traill’s Gardens. There are some seats still available. To reserve your spot a $10 deposit is required at the September meeting. The full price will be approximately $40. 
	TBA
	TBA
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From the President …….


Thank you to all who came along to last month’s meeting. We were fortunate to be able to celebrate our 25th Anniversary as a club with cake, good friends old and new, and lots of lovely stories of how our club came about.  


Thanks also to your hard-working committee who planned and executed the day without any hiccups. Once again it wasn’t just the committee who contributed, so a special thanks also to Dorothy and Lyle Davis, John Waldron, Maureen and Mike Long, Barbara Bailey, Pam Davies, Peter Shoemark and Kevin Craze, and the morning tea helpers and contributors. The support of Ken (GCA President) and Jenny Bradley, and Barry Redshaw, Zone Co-ordinator, is very much appreciated. I am sure that everyone enjoyed seeing the familiar faces of former executive members, some who travelled long distances to join us.  





Now to business! We need a few able-bodied members to help set up and pack down tables in the hall before our meetings. Kindly consider if you could do this.    


We have sorted out the heating in the hall but do remember to rug up for meetings during these colder months. For those of you who have some hearing difficulties, we are trying to improve this when we address you. We are also requesting BMCC’s General Manager to consider installing an Audio Loop, as they have done in the community hall in Lawson. I will keep you updated on this but any feedback is welcome.





Enjoy the meeting and the next month of gardening … let’s hope for sunny days and rainy nights!





Celeste














The Guest Speaker for today is Barry Jarrott.





�    Dates for Your Diary





Silent Auction Today!!





Library books which haven’t been borrowed for some time will be auctioned off to the highest bidder. To participate in the auction you will need to take a number at the front desk and register with Carol, our Librarian.





Best of luck!





Guest Speakers


Today’s Meeting:

















Next Meeting             


14 August:


�
Barry Jarrott


Head Gardener for Leura Village public gardens: “The Romantic Garden and its Relevance in the 21st Century” 





David Kennedy Horticulturist, Clover Hill Rare Plant Nursery & Garden: “Succession Planting and Colour for Year-Round Interest”�
�






Club Information


All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival.





Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions. To take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona fide club member





General Meetings are held on the second Thursday of each month, from January to November at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Ave (cnr Great Western Hwy) Wentworth Falls. Meetings commence at 9.45am and finish around noon. The Library and Plant Stall are open before the meeting and at morning tea. $5 entry fee.





Joining fee is $30. Thereafter annual subscription is $20.  





For Club Welfare matters, contact Lea Nelson on


Ph: 4784 1101 





Club Secretary: Gai Horrocks. Ph: 4782 5274 ghorrocks@iprimus.com.au


Wentworth Falls Garden Club, PO Box 37


Wentworth Falls NSW 2782


� HYPERLINK "http://www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com" �www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com�








             Morning Tea 


Today:          Jackie Turner & Marjorie       


                                              Gunasekara


14 August:    Martin & Marlene Vaughan





If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Jane Blackshaw on 4757 2887








